
               

 

 

NOTICE OF NO REGULAR AIRPORT COMMISSION MEETING 

ON AUGUST 18, 2021 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Palm Springs International Airport Commission 

will not hold a Regular Meeting on Wednesday, August 18, 2021, at 5:30 P.M.   

The Airport Commission will hold a Special Meeting on Tuesday, August 24, 2021, at 5:30 

P.M. via Zoom. The next Regular Airport Commission Meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, September 15, 2021, at 5:30 P.M., via Zoom. 

I, Nadia P. Seery, Airport Executive Administrative Assistant of the City of Palm Springs, 

California, certify this Notice was posted on August 12, 2021, as required by established 

policies and procedures. 

        

       Nadia P. Seery 

       Executive Administrative Assistant 


